Our Vision:

EXCELLENCE IN ALL WE DO



Our Mission:

TO GROW, LOVE AND LEARN FOLLOWING JESUS

Matilda the Musical Manchester Palace Theatre

Dear Parents and Carers,

Every year in Team 4 we have a trip to the theatre. We have booked for Team 4 to go see 'Matilda the Musical' on: **Wednesday 1st April 2026.**

We are asking for a contribution of £30 to go towards the cost of the trip. School will be subsidising this trip. Please can all payments be made on Parent Pay. We have set up the payment early so you have the opportunity to pay in 6 instalments of £5.

Further information regarding the trip will be given closer to the time.

Thank you for your support. Yours Sincerely, Julie Le Feuvre



St Bernard's R.C. Primary and Nursery School Sherbourne Road Ellesmere Port Cheshire CH65 5EW t: 0151 355 2047 f: 0151 355 3821 w: stbernardsrc.co.uk e: admin@stbernards. cheshire.sch.uk Executive Headteacher: Mr S A Jevons BA (Hons) NPQH

Head of school: Mrs J Le Feuvre BA (Hons) NPQH

Assistant Head: Miss E Reid BA (Hons)















